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SCHOOL IS BACK!

On the first of September, we went
back to school. A few new teachers
have joined our school during the
summer break. This includes two new
English teachers, Mr. Tam and Ms. Ho.
We also have a new Principal, Principal
Ng. I hope we can have a great school
year together!

HELLO PRIMARY 1!

Last year's K3 student have started
their first few weeks at LUAAPS. They
have to adapt to their new
environment. They are still very shy
and nervous. I hope they are having fun
though! Their English teachers are Ms.
Ho and Ms. Zee. I hope they get lots of
Panda dollars to spend and save. 

Est. 2018

by Amy Chan by Christiana Obilo

Reporters: Amy Chan, Christiana Obilo, K.W. Yam, Sissia Zhang, Haylie Li & Taylor Chan



SEPTEMBER NEWS 09/22

LUAAPS /  English Room 201  /  An English Ambassador Production  / September Edition

CHINESE COSTUME DAY!
On the 30th October, students wore Chinese

costumes or red clothing. It was to celebrate

National Day on the 1st October. Students had some

fun activities to do in the hall during Chinese lessons.

I hope you had fun during this event! I hope you

could get the best Chinese costume award too! 

TEACHER TALK - MR. TI... AGAIN!

Mr. Ti is an English teacher at our school. He is very

tall and likes basketball a lot! He also likes cats and

dogs. He likes rice dumplings, just like me! When Mr.

Ti is bored he likes to watch Netflix. I want to tell

him, "Mr. Ti, looking at too many electronic screens is

bad for your eyes!" 

Joke of the month: Why did the broom get a poor grade in school? Answer:   It was always sweeping during class!

MURALS EVERYWHERE!
At the end of last term, some P.4 & 6 students used

their imagination and drawing skills to create some

beautiful murals. These murals had many themes

such as language, science, art and music. When we

first saw these murals we felt so excited because

they were so colourful! You can find these new

murals on the 2nd, 3rd, 4th and 5th floors!

MID AUTUMN FESTIVAL

What did you guys do for Mid-Autumn Festival? My

friends and I went to try the riddle lanterns hung up

around the school. It was difficult, but fun! At home,

my dad and I made lanterns, they looked quite funny.

I also ate a festival feast. The mooncakes and fruit

were so delicious. My parents and I also went to look

at the moon. It was round and shone so beautifully!
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